PRP Quota 2025-2026 now open
The Customs & Immigration Service would like to inform the public that the 2025-2026 PRP annual quota is now open. 
Applications for Permanent Residence Permits (PRP) can be made to Customs & Immigration. 
Please ensure that all documentation  is ready and submitted with the application form, as incomplete applications will not be accepted/returned to applicants.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The PRP fee for 2025-2026 is £200 per application.

